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Dufferin OPP recovers stolen skid steer

	

Members of the Dufferin Detachment of the Ontario Provincial Police have charged a local man after recovering a stolenskid steer.

On October 4, 2021, the Dufferin OPP received a report of a stolen skid steer which was located by patrol officers in Amaranth

Township. Members of the Dufferin OPP Community Street Crime Unit and the Emergency Response Team executed! a search

warrant on October 5, 2021, and recovered the stolen skid steer and seized a flatbed trailer that was related to the offence. 

As a result, 47-year-old Jagsir Brar from Mono Township was charged with one count of Possession of Property Obtained by Crime.

Members of the Dufferin Detachment of the Ontario Provincial Police are committed to public safety, delivering proactive and

innovative policing in partnership with our communities. Officers value your contribution to building safe communities. If you have

information about suspected unlawful activity, please contact the OPP at 1-888-310-1122 or visit Crime Stoppers at:

www.crimestopperssdm.com or call1-800-822-8477 (TIPS).
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